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The mission of the Fourth Step Inventory Revision Committee is to review, revise, and rewrite the 

Gamblers Anonymous publication “A Guide to Fourth Step Inventory” to create a more robust and 

effective tool of recovery for the fellowship of Gamblers Anonymous that addresses both moral and 

financial inventories.  

The committee continues to meet twice a month via telephone conference call, using a document-

sharing capability that enables editing in real time.  The committee members are deep into the 

inventory process and are concurrently working on a worksheet to accompany the process. We are 

striving to make the process of writing the inventory easy to follow, so that any GA member could use 

the guide even if they are unfamiliar with this method of making a moral inventory.  

We are open to accepting new members on this committee.  

It is expected that this process will likely take between 2-4 years in order to produce a workable 

publication for use by the GA Fellowship.  

The Committee is taking the month of December off. 
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